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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Robert Kitay [rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2008 2:33 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: Hutch's Car Wash

Hi Steven - 

 

Have you had a chance to review the workplan for the Hutch’s Car Wash site in San Lorenzo?   I have the drilling 

scheduled for the 3rd week in June so I will need to apply for permits soon. 

 

Robert Kitay 

Aqua Science  Engineers 

(925) 820-9391  


